
 
Dammeron Corporation 
1 Dammeron Valley Dr E 
Dammeron Valley, Utah  84783 
 
Attention Carol Thorpe 
 
Re: Request for information   
 
Dear Ms. Thorpe: 
 
At the November 29, 2005 technical conference that was held at the Utah Commission in 
Salt Lake City, you provided data pertaining to the telemetry system you had installed to 
monitor the voltage on your water pump equipment.  At the meeting Dennis Hansen, 
Principal Engineer for Utah Power requested the make and model information of the 
telemetry system which would help all interested parties determine the reporting 
capabilities of the system.  You stated you would e-mail that information and e-mail 
addresses were provided.  As we had not received information, on December 12, 2005, I 
sent you an e-mail asking for information, to date the company has not received a 
response from you.   
 
May we have the make and model of the telemetry system you have installed at your 
pump sites in Dammeron Valley.  If you would please either e-mail the information to 
prestine.tafoya@Pacificorp.com or you can call me at 801-220-4149.   Your attention to 
this matter would be greatly appreciated.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Prestine Tafoya 
Customer & Regulatory Liaison 
 
Cc: Steve Goodwill, Utah Commission  
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